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News from UIS
NGF is a member of the International Speleological Union (UIS). In UIS bulletin no. 40, under the heading "Regulations 
of speleological activities abroad" appears the following requirement: "all persons/expeditions are obliged to send 
materials published on the results of the investigation to the country where the investigations were carried out" The 
Executive Committee is of the opinion that UIS has put its finger on an important problem, and requests members to 
send such material to the relevant caving organization. In this issue Trevor Faulkner sets a good example.
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